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J & J Bauer
From: J & ) Bauer <jbauerx2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 11:47 PM
To: Bdaniels@venicegov.com
Subject: L-HH lot

Bob,

When we spoke the other night at the VABI dinner,you mentioned that the city is considering using the remainder of
the property on the Lord-Higel site for parking and that would benefit the L-HH visitors. This is true but | was going to
bring a request to council regarding a portion of the remaining open site.l am asking for the council to consider allowing
the L-HH to use the second lot in from Avenue Des Parques as a buffer zone for the L-HH and any future
development.This is the east side of the house,which will not only have the 12' wrap-around porch extending into the
now vacant lawn space,but the ADA ramp will run next to it as a way to get onto the porch and subsequently,entry into
the house.This second lot contains a large tree area and would allow for a landscaped garden designed with plants from
the 1896 era.We had envisioned this from the start and have a donor waiting in the wings. | ask that you start the
process,thru proper channels,to get this request for discussion before the council.

Thank you,
Jack Bauer,L-HH volunteer coordinator



